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I support SB 210 and Oregonian's right to vote in person on election day with proper 

identification.  The vote by mail and DMV automatically registering drivers to vote 

have too much room for error. We now know, from DMV officials, that there has not 

been a robust process of auditing this voter registration and therefore many 

individuals that were not authorized to vote, became US voters in our elections. The 

whole voting system truly needs overhauled, at the federal level, but at the state level 

we must require at the bare minimum 1. Proper identification and valid US citizenship 

2. In person voting on election day .  


